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Cedar-Riverside Open House 
Wednesday, May 24, 2023, 6-7 p.m. 

Brian Coyle Community Center 

Total attendees: 15 

Comments Summary 
The following comments were received by staff: 

S 15th Ave 
• Several residents expressed a concern for the safety of pedestrians crossing S 15th Ave to get to 

the park. Several residents expressed a desire for a flashing crosswalk in this location. 
• Two residents expressed concern for cars not stopping for school buses at bus stops near the 

project area. 

S 6th St 
• Two residents expressed a concern over a lack of pedestrian crossings at S 6th St & S 20th Ave 

and S 6th St & S 21st Ave. 
• One resident expressed a safety concern for bicyclists using the S 20th Ave bike lane. 
• Two residents expressed several safety concerns stemming from motorists searching for parking 

south of Riverside. 
• One resident expressed a desire for additional landscaping on S 20th Avenue. 

Other Comments 
• Two residents stated it would be helpful for project materials to be provided in Somali. 

Comment Forms 
• None received 
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Board Comments 
S 6th St 
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S 15th Ave 
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